
To our valued clients, vendors and partners: 

We are writing this letter to inform you about the recent merger of
FLA PTY LTD and ISS SHIPPING GROUP. 

We are very enthusiastic and positive about this merger as it is
going to bring further growth opportunities for both companies.
Not only will it make our company stronger but will also help us
have a bigger market share. Moreover, the increased resources
will help us perform better and deliver better products and
services to all our customers. 

FLA as well as ISS, have had a long-standing relationship through
the friendship of Dario and Zoran and both are respected
members of the freight industries. We are very excited when two
strong players from the respective industries come together, they
are certainly going to create a much stronger business and greater
opportunities for all. 

The merger will not change the existing names of the companies
who will continue to trade as individual entities moving forward. 
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We assure that all the records of your company will be maintained
properly and we will make sure that the merger is highly organised
and there is no impact to our clients. 

We are hopeful that you are also as excited as we are about the
merger. There are various benefits that this merger is expected to
bring to all of us. If you have any queries or doubts about this
merger, please feel free to get in touch with us directly and we will
be happy to help you. 

Thank you for your support and we look forward to continued
support in the future. 

Zoran Ilic
Managing Director
International Shipping Group

Best Regards,
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Dario Dicarla
Managing Director
Freight Logistics Australia
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03 9338 8443
0413 344 766


